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Atchison Co Commissioners Tour Road/Bridge Dept

At least a half-million dollars in repairs and replacements are needed within the Atchison County
Road and Bridge Department—that’s according to County Commissioner Jeff Schuele.
Commissioners met Monday with Road and Bridge Supervisor Matt Dorrsom for a tour of County
buildings and equipment.

Schuele says replacing obsolete buildings and machinery is necessary...(Play audio) RT: :20
Schuele says many of the necessary upgrades will come with a hefty price tag(Continue audio) RT:
:35

Commissioners also toured the county transfer station and demolition site as part of their Monday
meeting.



